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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Morton Academy is bringing the Jewish Living Experience Exhibition to Cumbria for the week 
commencing Monday 27th November 2023. Our students will benefit from this immersive exhibition 
that covers the whole of the Jewish studies module of the Religious Studies Curriculum at both Key 
Stage Three and Key Stage Four. Over 450 students from the school will pass through the exhibition, 
which is going to be led by Rabbi Jeff Berger.  This is a very unique and rare opportunity for the young 
people in our community. 

In addition to this we will be joined by Peter and Moira Hart, the son and daughter in law of the well-
known Holocaust survivor Kitty Hart-Moxon, who will be telling the students about her experience 
fleeing the Nazis and the time she spent in Auschwitz.  Again, the opportunity to meet second 
generation holocaust survivors is a privilege for the few not the many.  

We are offering a private preview of the exhibition and talk by the Harts on Monday 27th November 2023 
to school Heads, History and Religious studies subject leaders, religious leaders, invited members of the 
community and local dignitaries. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  
 


